Att: Obote Hope

| am writing to object to the conversion of the property into four units. | understand this was previously rejected. |
am concerned at the possible increased level of noise from a large number of residents, including from additional
roof terraces and the proposed studio adjacent to my living room which will be occupied the majority of the

time. There will also be a negative impact on parking with a proposed increase in residents. Finally it appears work
is well underway with one flat completed before this planning permission has been granted.

Luisa Caruso

Flat B 162 Iverson Road



